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Memorandum 

 
 

To:            Elizabeth Slagle, Clerk of Council 

From:        Nathan Monroe, Code Enforcement Officer 

Date:         January 23rd, 2018 

Re:            Request for Continuation of an Agricultural District application 

 

 

              The Community Development Department has reviewed the application of Clyde Rardin 

for the designation of 17.76 acres of land for agriculture use for tax purposes (O.R.C. 929.02). 

These properties are located at 2790 Ravenna Street and consist of three parcels (3002388, 

3002389, and 3002034) and all have the same mailing address of 2790 Ravenna Street.  The 

properties consist of a house, a barn and agricultural uses of crop land and cash grain for general 

farm use.  The existing uses appear to be consistent with the intent of the Ohio Revised Code. I 

visually inspected the properties and found the above agricultural uses are consistent with the 

application being submitted to Summit County Auditor. 

 

Following parcels were submitted: 

 

3002388 --- 1.04 acres (Per Summit County Assessor’s Site) 

3002389 --- 6.41 acres (Per Summit County Assessor’s Site) 

3002034 --- 10.39 acres (Per Summit County Assessor’s Site) 

 

 

Total --- 17.84 

 

 

 

Nathan Monroe CCI, CCPM 

 
Code Enforcement Officer 
nmonroe@hudson.oh.us 
115 Executive parkway Suite #400 
Hudson, OH 44236 
(330) 342-1770-office 
(234) 284-5381-Cell 
(330) 342-8414-fax 
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